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More Attention for ICI’s Strong Economic Data and
Research
The January 16, 2015, edition of Focus on Funds features ICI President and CEO Paul Schott
Stevens in a recent interview with CEO Update. Stevens highlights how the Institute’s
expert research and analysis benefit funds and their investors.

Transcript
Stephanie Ortbals-Tibbs, ICI Director, Media Relations: Welcome to Focus on Funds,
the Investment Company Institute’s weekly roundup of industry news, ICI activities, and
research findings.

ICI’s reputation for research and analysis has caught the attention of a national
communique for corporate and association leaders. CEO Update recently asked Institute
President and CEO Paul Schott Stevens to explain ICI’s commitment to economic data
collection and analysis, and the advantages it offers in the dialogue with regulators.

Paul Schott Stevens, ICI President and CEO: I would say we do two things. We bring
information to the table and we provide an informed industry perspective, and the
information is really the bedrock of it all. So, when I go into a congressional hearing, if I’ve
got command of the facts that the other witnesses or the committee does not have, I am in
a much more advantageous place to engage in the dialogue.

Ortbals-Tibbs: The full interview is accessible via a link from ICI’s website. 

That’s this week in funds. See you next week.

Additional Resources

Full Interview: Stevens on CEO Update
ICI Research and Statistics

 

https://icinew-stage.ici.org/taxonomy/term/3295
https://vimeo.com/114249396
https://vimeo.com/114249396
http://www.ici.org/research
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